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As part of the environmental study process, the Arizona Department 
of Transportation (ADOT) encourages you to attend an Open House 
hosted by the Gila River Indian Community to provide input on the 
proposed traffic interchange at Ivanhoe Street and the Loop 202 South 
Mountain Freeway. 

•	 View renderings of the proposed traffic interchange design
•	 Provide input by completing a brief questionnaire or filling out a 

comment form
•	 Discuss construction progress with the freeway developer

There is no formal presentation; however, the public can speak one-
on-one with project staff about the study. Additionally, Connect 202 
Partners, the developer building the freeway, will be available to 
answer construction-related questions.

Can’t make it to the Open House?

Saturday, June 23
10 a.m. - Noon

Complete the online questionnaire or submit your comments by email, 
project telephone line, or direct mail no later than July 19, 2018.  
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